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From: Mark Barbeary 
Sent: 06 March 2024 12:52
To: Licensing
Cc: Mark Barbeary
Subject: Application 057749 - Sandy Cove

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Sir/Madame 
 
Application No: 057749 
 
The Sandy Cove Hotel 
Berrynarbor 
North Devon 
EX34 9SR 
 
I an writing to yourselves regarding the above licensing application. 
 
I am in total support of The Sandy Cove Hotel as they are a log established integral part of our 
community. Not only does The Sandy Cove Hotel offer a fantastic venue for functions and 
accommodation, they bring trade to our local pub and community post office shop which also stocks 
many local fresh produce. 
 
The Sandy Cove also provides year round work for many of our community and surrounding areas 
which is vital in a area of seasonal trade. 
 
We have attended many events at The Sandy Cove Hotel over the years, ranging from childrens 
parties to wedding functions. 
All have been a success and in my opinion have respected the other hotel guests as well as the local 
community. 
 
I don't know the owners of The Sandy Cove Hotel personally but I am aware that their grandchildren 
go to School along with our daughter. 
 
My name is Mark Barbeary and my address is  Ilfracombe, North Devon, EX34 8NA. 
Although I no longer live in Berrynarbor due to family reasons, we are still an active part of the 
community and our daughter is still schooled there. 
 
I would like to reiterate I am in total support of Sandy Cove Hotel. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mark Barbeary 
 


